
EDITORIAL 

CIRCULATION POLICY 

At the request of the Senior Departmental Officers responsible 
for Aboriginal Education in each State, we have decided to send one 
free copy of The Aboriginal Child at School, to each school that 
enrols a significant number of Aboriginal students. 

This mailing for such schools comprises Volume 5, Nos. 2, 
3, 4 and 5. 

This new policy means that schools which have taken out a 
subscription will receive in this mailing a free copy of the above 
issues, together with their subscribed copy of Volume 5 No.5. All 
schools should have received Volume 5 No.l. If not, a copy will be 
forwarded on request. 

SUBSCRIPTIONS 

Schools wishing to receive additional copies and individuals 
wishing to receive their own copies, should forward to the Editor, 
payment of the annual subscription as detailed below: 

Annual Subscription Rates : 

Individuals, Institutions and Libraries...$10.00 

Teacher Aides ...$ 5.00 

Overseas rate ...$12.50 

Subscriptions for 1978 would be appreciated before the close 
of this year so that the new mailing lists can be compiled. 

Those responsible for the publication of The Aboriginal Child 
at School,have enjoyed their contact with you during 1977, and look 
forward to renewing it in 1978. We wish you well at the close of 
the school year. 

All correspondence and subscriptions to: 

The Editor, 
The Aboriginal Child at School, 
Schonell Educational Research Centre, 
University of Queensland, St.Lucia, 4067. 
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